
October 3, 2018 

RE:  Station K50LZ Repack Antenna and Transmission Line Installation 

Sonny, 

This letter is to confirm that H.C. Jeffries Tower Company, Inc. is able to meet the 
schedule for K50LZ’s antenna and line installation with the earlier transition date 
and in doing so will not impair our ability to meet our other customer’s phase 
transition dates as applicable.  

We appreciate your business the opportunity to work with you.  Please let us know 
if you have any questions or if you need any additional information.  

Very Respectfully, 

Jason Samford 
Project Management
H.C. Jeffries Tower Company, Inc. 
24900 Ford Road 
Porter, Texas 77365-5452 
281-577-8000 (office) 
281-577-8001 (fax) 
jason@hcjeffries.com
www.hcjeffries.com


